
 

 

 

To: David Meadows 

From: Frederick Hill 

Date: March 19, 2012 

Re: Tupelo Middle School Science Bowl Team Field Trip 

 

Mr. Meadows, 

 

Judy Harden and Tia Green, TMS Science Bowl Team advisors, request Board approval to 

attend the National Science Bowl Competition.  The field trip is for the Science Bowl Team to 

compete in Washington, DC.  The group will leave April 26, 2012 and return on April 30, 

2012.  The field trip request is in compliance with all field trip policies and has received Dr. 

Luse’s approval. 

 

The field trip request and supporting documents are attached. 

 

 

 
 


